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Policy HC5: Specialist Housing

23/12/2022 via Web

We support policies HC1, 4 and 5 as they attempt to provide a positive framework for the delivery of older persons’
housing in line with the PPG on housing for older and disabled, given our response to other policies we feel that the
phrase ‘Development proposals should be consistent with other Local Plan policies’ should be removed from policy HC5
as some exemptions may need to be applied to older person’s housing schemes.

Recommendation:
Delete from policy HC5: ‘Development proposals should be consistent with other Local Plan policies’
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No

Yes

Written Representation

None
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